
From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 15 September 2021 17:15 
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: 211970 - Planning application comment was submitted 
 

The following is a comment on application P211970/F by 'Marden Parish Council' 

Nature of feedback: objecting_to_the_application 

 
Comment:  

At its meeting on 14.9.21, Marden Parish Council resolved to object to 211970 and 
comment as follows. The application is not in keeping with the philosophy of a local 
recreation ground for parish community use. The impact of the design and appearance 
is not appropriate for a local recreation ground. Concern is raised that the fixed wire 
fencing could be a hazard from being climbed and would also be a danger to wildlife. To 
the Parish Council's knowledge, the need for such fencing has not been raised or 

supported by local residents. 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Marden 
Last name: Parish Council 
 
Email: parish.clerk@mardenherefordshire-pc.gov.uk 

Postcode:  

Address:  

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:  

Contribution to new community facilities 

Link Id: 
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_s
earch/details?id=211970 

Form reference: 780007 
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